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From: Phil Gladu
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 13:03
To: Chuck Myette; Jeremy Owens
Subject: MRI DISCUSSION

Gentlemen, 
 
I am prepared to discuss the MRI report results this evening at the BOS meeting. If this is feasible, please let me know 
prior to the meeting. 
 
Very Respectfully, 
 
Philip R. Gladu 
Fire Chief 

 
Chester Fire Department 
27 Murphy Drive 
Chester NH 03036 
 
Tel – 603-887-3878 
Email – pgladu@chesternhfd.com 
Cell – 603-339-3377 
 
 
 


